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Third Annual 'Harvey Oaks Clasic' golf tournament 
and sponsorhip opportunities on Page 0202

Page

Planning has started for the annual HOHA Fireworks Display.  Put June 28, at dusk 
in the North Park on your calendar.  Donations to help with the cost of this event are 
needed.  Any and all donations can be sent to Trent Bradshaw, 14611 Shirley Street.  
Unfortunately, inflation has affected the display.  There is a serious need for additional 
funds for the Fireworks Display.  Without ample funding the event may have to be 
cancelled.  

Please help HOHA make sure the event will happen by sending a donation today.  

The display usually starts around 9:30-9:45 p.m.  

The following food trucks will be on Shirley 
Street at the times listed below.
•	 Kona Ice-6:00-9:30 p.m.
•	 Jason’s Donuts-7:30-9:00 p.m. (at this time 

not confirmed)
•	 Carousel dessert (frozen desserts) gluten 

and dairy free-7:30-9:00 p.m.
•	 The Corndog Company - 7:30-9:00pm

Fireworks Display on June 28th in the 
North Park

Harvey Oaks 
Spring 2025!

Spring Neighborhood Clean-Up Day Sponsored by Harvey Oaks
There will be a Spring Neighborhood Clean-Up Day in Harvey Oaks! 
Trucks will be available at Harvey Oaks Elementary, 15228 Shirley St – 
9:00 am-2:00 pm  - volunteers arrive at 8:00 am.  Companies for scrap 
metal recycling, electronics recycling, bicycle guy, and furniture will 
be available.
Anyone interested in helping with the spring event can contact Luke 
Hawkins at lucasmhawkins@gmail.com. The City of Omaha sets the 
clean up days and more information will be coming.

See website: https://www.wasteline.org/
general-information/spring-cleanup/ for 
information on accepted and prohibited items.

Information for Under the Sink will be available 
for auto fluids, paints, solvents, and lawn 
chemicals that are prohibited.  No tires, concrete, 
or liquid chemicals. 

Annual Candy Hunt
Do you live in a great neighborhood or what?  Here is another way to 
get the most out of your HOHA membership.  Bring your children to the 
Annual Spring Candy Hunt.  The event will be held at the south park (on 
Arbor Street) on Saturday, May 3rd, at 1:00 p.m. (Rain date: Sunday, May 
4th) Don’t be late because the hunt is over in a matter of minutes!  The 
children will be separated into different age groups so that everyone can 
enjoy their share.  And, if your six-month-old wants in on the action, he/
she is welcome with a parent’s helping hand.

Remember-since this event is for HOHA members, you will need to be a 
current, 2025, HOHA member to participate.  If you haven’t joined HOHA 
bring your $50.00 check and help awesome events like this continue.

For the safety of the children participating in the Spring Candy Hunt, 
Arbor Street from 151 to 152 will be closed from 12:30 to 1:30 p.m.  
Please make other arrangements during this time.   

Please call Stacy Jolley at 402-330-
6524 if you have any questions or 
would like to volunteer help hide 
the candy.  Older students needing 
community service hours are 
welcome to help out.  Bring a sack or 
basket to collect the “loot” and have 
some fun. 

BLOWOUT FOR THE BLOW-UP
Converge Church - West Side of Lower Lot
14515 Harvey Oaks Ave

Drop-off Items - April 22 & 23
•	 Tuesday from 6:00-7:00pm
•	 Wednesdasy from 6:00-7:00pm
Garage Sale - April 24, 25 & 26
•	 Thursday & Friday from 9:00am-4:00pm
•	 Saturday from 9:00am-12:00pm
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If you are interested in one of the above sponsorships, please fill out the form below and return it with a check to HOHA Golf 
Tournament-2330 South 154 Circle, Omaha, NE  68144, 402-708-4514.

Company/business Name_______________Contact Person___________________
Address_____________________City___________State_____zipcode___________
Sponsorship level:  
Club House Beverage Sponsor____Golf Hole Sponsor ___Raffle Prizes___
Make all checks payable to the Harvey Oaks Homeowners Association (HOHA).
Thank you for your interest!

HOHA Needs Volunteers for 2025
In order to facilitate the programs offered by HOHA, volunteers are needed!  Please 
look at the list below and consider helping with the various projects.  HOHA can 
only be as strong as its volunteers.  If volunteers aren’t found, many of the programs 
sponsored by HOHA will have to be eliminated.

•	 Citizens Patrol Coordinator
•	 Welcome Committee
•	 Area 10 Rep
•	 Committee members for the various activities (End of Summer Bash, Parks, 

Holiday Party/festivities).

Job descriptions are available for all these positions.  Please contact Luke 
Hawkins at lucashawkins@gmail.com for a copy or if you have questions about 
the positions.  

Help keep HOHA strong and volunteer your time.  Remember, this is your 
neighborhood, and HOHA helps keep property values strong.  ‘Teamwork makes 
the dream work!!!!’

HOHA will be sponsoring its fourth annual 
‘Harvey Oaks Classic’ golf tournament.

Sunday, May 18th at Pacific Springs Golf 
Course, 16810 Harney Street in Omaha, 
Nebraska is the date to put on your calendar.  
The cost is $90 early bird, $100 per person 
after.  The registration fee includes 18 holes 
of golf, a golf cart, and lunch in the Club House 
after. There will be an 8:00 a.m. shotgun start.  
Anyone interested in playing in the event, can 
use the Pacific Springs website to sign up.  

Proceeds from this event will be used to 
renovate the entrance islands in Harvey Oaks.  Sponsorships are needed to 
make this event successful.  Below are the current sponsorship opportunities 
available:

•	 Golf Hole Sponsor-$200.00 
•	 Sponsors name is on a specific golf hole day of the event.
•	 Recognition on the HOHA website and in the HOHA newsletter.  

•	 Raffle Prizes
•	 Recognition on the HOHA website and HOHA newsletter.

Golf Hole Sponsor-$200.0
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HOHA End of Summer Bash/
Picnic August 9, 5:00-8:00 p.m.
"
The 2024 End of Summer Bash/Picnic 

Planning committee will be starting 
work on this upcoming event.  Put the 

date and time on your calendar.  All current, 
2024, HOHA members will be admitted at 
no charge.  All residents of Harvey Oaks 
that aren’t current members will be charged 
$14.00 per person.  All guests of current 
members will be charged $7.00 per person.  
Grandchildren of current members will be 
admitted at no charge.

HOHA’s Spring 
Garage Sale is 
Planned For April 24, 
25, 26
April 24, 25, & 26 are the dates of the Annual Spring HOHA Garage 
Sale.  If you would like to participate and have your name and address 
placed on the master list of sales, fill out the form below and e-mail 
it to Lacey Ruffino at laceya1016@gmail.com or call 402-250-4903.  
In order to participate in this HOHA sponsored event you must be 
a current, 2024 member.  Please register for the event by April 22.  
Information on HOHA membership is available on the website.  Thank 
you for always stepping in to make Harvey Oaks a place to call home!

Planning this event is a huge undertaking.  If any resident would be 
interested in working on the planning committee, the first meeting 
is Thursday, April 24, 7:30 p.m. at the home of Carol Feelhaver, 1867 
So. 147 Circle.  All are welcome to attend and help with this event.  
There is a need for a volunteer to organize the children’s activities/
games at the picnic.  

This is one of the largest events HOHA sponsors and more ideas and 
suggestions are needed to make the event successful.  If you would 
like more information, contact Nicole Hebert at hebertnicole2000@
gmail.com.  

HOHA’s Spring Garage Sale is Planned For April 24, 25, 26
Please fill out this form and e-mail it to Lacey Ruffino, laceya1016@gmail.com or mail to 14561 Harvey Oaks Avenue.  
 Name______________________________________________________________________________
 Address____________________________________Days participating__________________________
 Special item (s) you will be selling________________________________________________________
 I would be willing to help with publicity for the event_________Contact information________________

Yard of the Month Nomination Procedure 
As the weather gets warmer, and you would like to 
nominate a home in your area for the ‘Yard of the 
Month’ distinction, you can e-mail Andrew Legge, 
fatmanlegge@gmail.com with the house’s address.

HOHA always likes to recognize homeowners for 
the upkeep of their property and this is one way to 
recognize them.  There are many beautiful lawns in 
Harvey Oaks.  Help HOHA recognize these individual 
homeowners and nominate them for Yard of the 
Month. 

H arve Oak H omeowner

Harvey Oaks Home Owners Association (HOHA)
Come be a part of the process! 
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03/13

MINUTES
Harvey Oaks Homeowners Association (HOHA) General Membership Meeting
Thursday, March 13, 2025
Sean O’Casey’s Pub-2523 So. 140 Avenue-Omaha, NE, 68144
The meeting was called to order by President Luke Hawkins at 7:33 pm.
 
Officers, Area Representatives, and Committee members present include: Luke Hawkins – President, Dave Price – Vice President, John Brehmer-Guidelines, Neighborhood 
Clean-up, Area 17, Nicole Hebert-Secretary, Area 7, ESOB, Tom Helms – Parks, Ashley Doherty – Website, Denny Schaeppi – ESOB, Golf, Jim Fitzsimmons – Golf, Kevin 
Hughes – Ballfield, Lacey Ruffino – Yard Sale, Trent Bradshaw – Treasurer, Sandi Fravel- Area 6

President’s Report  
•	 Spring Clean-up: Saturday, April 26th - Harvey Oaks Elementary, 15228 

Shirley St – 9:00 am-2:00 pm - volunteers arrive at 8:00 am.  Scrap 
metal and recycling, electronic recycling, The Furniture Project (?), 
Lunch/Donuts/coffee for volunteers, city will drop off cones Chairs: 
John Brehmer and Kevin Hughes

•	 Fireworks update – date change to June 28th – shrinking shells and 
working with neighbors, Corporate Sponsor needed, closing off the 
street again, need volunteers to assist clean-up with girl scouts as the 
boy scouts are on retreat. Having dessert food trucks.  Still need to raise 
quite a bit of money.

Upcoming Neighborhood Events: 
•	 Harvey Oaks Girls Scouts Cookie Sales – watch for drive-by sales on Harvey 

Oaks Drive through March 30th.  Help support our wonderful Girl Scouts!
•	 Harvey Oaks Spring Garage Sale –April 24-26th - If you would like to participate 

and have your name and address placed on the master list of sales, e-mail it 
to Lacey Ruffino at laceya1016@gmail.com. Cut off deadline to be included on 
the map is April 12th.  Signs go up on April 19th.

•	 Harvey Oaks Spring Cleanup – Saturday, April 26th - Harvey Oaks Elementary, 
15228 Shirley St – 9:00 am-2:00 pm  - volunteers arrive at 8:00 am.  

•	 Harvey Oaks Spring Candy Hunt – Saturday, May 3rd  - raindate Sunday, 
May 4th 

•	 Harvey Oaks Annual Golf Tournament - Sunday, May 18th at Pacific Springs 
Golf Course, 16810 Harney Street in Omaha, NE - Proceeds from this event will 
be used to renovate the entrance islands in HarveyOaks.

Committee Reports:
Nominating-the following report was given

•	 HOHA needs volunteers for the following positions
•	 Treasurer – this position needs filled as soon as possible.  Anyone with 

finance knowledge and is bonded in the neighborhood please inquire.
•	 	 Citizens Patrol Chairperson
•	 	 Welcome 
•	 	 Area 10 Rep

Advertising – none
Ballfields - Kevin Hughes 
•	 Only 3 spots left
•	 Jim Fitzsimmons has offered to drag to maintain upkeep after tilling 

complete
•	 The s ignup l ink :  ht tps ://www.s ignupgenius .com/

go/5080E49AFA62BA20-55166087-hoha
Golf Tournament – Denny Schaeppi and Jim Fitzsimmons – date May 18th – Harvey 
Oaks Golf Classis – 8:00 am

•	 14 holes have committed sponsors
•	 Shotgun start - $90 early bird, $100 per person after – all done by QR 

code – want 144 golfers – 2-somes and 4-somes
•	 36 people already signed up
•	 Dawn Grimshaw Corporate Sponsor and Observatory Beverage Cart
•	 Pacific Sprints to run games and give 70% back to HOHA
•	 Pulled pork lunch and a ½ barrel of beer.
•	 Need volunteers for check-in and raffles for prizes – anyone interested in 

volunteering or making a donation for raffles please email: dschaeppi3@
gmail.com or Jrfitzys12@gmail.com

Membership -no update
Social Media - Warren Curry – no update
Newsletter - Nicole Hebert on behalf of Warren

•	 Working on newsletter for April/May – information being put together 
and submitted for formatting.  March 15th – lots of events coming up!

Neighborhood Cleanup-John Brehmer 
•	 Setting up scrap metal recycling, electronics recycling, bicycle guy, 

and furniture
ESOB - Nicole Hebert 

•	 Planning has begun
Webpage-Ashley Doherty stated

•	 needing to do updates to website.
Parks - Tom Helm – nothing to report
Ball field Committee-Kevin Hughes wasn’t present to give a report.  Ballfield 
needs some work. Date of Spring practice signups still needed.
Treasurer’s Report-Trent Bradshaw

•	 nothing to report other than behind on dues this year
•	 Treasurer position takes less than 5 hours a month, all done on spread 

sheets, budget prep in Fall
Vice President – Dave Price

•	 Talks with Converge Church partnering
•	 Harvey Oaks PTO partnership

Old Business: 
•	 None
New Business:
•	 None
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HARVEY OAKS 
homeowners association

a great place to live!
As there was no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 8:24pm. 

Respectively Submitted, 
Nicole Hebert - Secretary 
 

•	 The next formal meeting will be Thursday May 8, 2025, at 7:30 pm, at Sean 
O’Casey’s Pub in the back party room.

•	 Additional meeting dates: Thursday, June 12, 2025, Thursday, July 12, 2025

2025 MEETING SCHEDULE
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NOTES FROM 
HOHA
Volunteer Appreciation Week April 20-26

Glass Recycling Drop-off Sites
Recycling glass is easy.  Two glass recycling sites are closest to Harvey Oaks.  
Below are the addresses of the sites.

•	 Far West Central:
HyVee
1000 So. 178 Street
Open Daily 7:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m.

•	 West Central
Westwood Plaza
12071 West Center Road
Open Daily 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.

During National Volunteer Appreciation week, HOHA 
would like to thank all the residents that have helped 
with the various events during 2024.  Without their 
assistance, HOHA wouldn’t be able to provide the list 
of accomplishments that took place during 2023.

HOHA can always use more volunteers, and 
anyone interested can contact Luke Hawkins at 
lucasmhawkins@gmail.com.

Traffic and Parking Guidelines
According to the City of Omaha’s Code of Ordinance, section 36-161, cars 
can’t be parked on residential streets without movement for 48 hours.  

Sec. 36-161. - Storage of cars on street. No person shall park a vehicle 
continuously in one place in the same block for a period in excess of 48 
hours on any street, and any vehicle parked in violation of this section is 
hereby declared to be a public nuisance.

If cars are parked for extended periods of time, this causes traffic problems 
and the streets can’t be cleaned of snow properly.   

To report a vehicle, call the 
Mayor’s Hotline, (402) 444-5555.

Baseball parking at fields 
Reminder: It is baseball season and many teams are 
utilizing the fields in our neighborhood. Please be 
mindful and drive slowly past the baseball field on 
Shirley at 152nd and while entering and exiting off 
S. 151st.  Please help make this a safe season for all 
of our visitors to our neighborhood.  Also, there is no 
parking on Shirley St between 151st and 152nd for 
the safety of park visitors. 
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Kitchen & Bath

www.fatfrogrenovations.com
Call Brooke 402-850-0964

Check 
us out

!

Memberships Notice
Our great events in the neighborhood need your help!  Volunteer membership 
dues are currently down and without dues we can not continue to have such 
great events such as the June fireworks display, End of Summer Bash, Annual 
Candy Hunt, etc.  For only $50 a year, continue to enjoy all the events and help 
us continue to make Harvey Oaks a place YOU call home!  

There are multiple ways you can contribute your $50:
Mail: HOHA Membership Committee 15209 Castelar Cir. Omaha NE 68144 
Online: visit https://harveyoaks.com/product/2025-hoha-membership/

Speeding on Area Streets

Residents are reminded the speed limit on area streets is 25 
mph.  Please observe this speed limit as you travel in and 
out of the addition.  If children are outside they may NOT be 
watching for you, but please watch for them!!!

Exceeding the speed limits on residential streets is breaking 
the law.  Motorist can be fined for this behavior.  

HOHA has received numerous complaints about motorists 
NOT stopping at Stop signs.  Stop signs were put in these 
locations for a purpose, and need to be observed.

Please observe these restrictions for the safety of everyone.

&



Inside...
•	 Volunteer appreciation week
•	 Annual Harvey Oaks Classic
•	 End of Summer Bash


